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Sheriff Bill Gore's Statement on U.S. Attorney Firearms Case  

In the spring of 2017, the San Diego County Sheriff's Department learned an employee 

was possibly involved in misconduct.  Upon confirming the information and determining the 

misconduct potentially involved criminal activity, the Sheriff's Department requested an 

investigation by the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) and the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, 

Firearms and Explosives (ATF).  The FBI and ATF conducted a thorough investigation and the 

United States Attorney's Office, Southern District of California, issued indictments on one 

current Sheriff's employee and one former employee.  I want to thank our federal law 

enforcement partners for their diligence on this case, and I have the utmost confidence in the 

criminal justice system. 

Acts such as these are a violation of public trust and tarnish the reputation of law 

enforcement.  I am disappointed by the actions of these two individuals, as they do not reflect 

the values of this department and its thousands of trustworthy, hard-working employees.  The 

Sheriff's Department will not tolerate criminal behavior amongst its ranks and will hold its 

employees accountable for their actions. 

I am proud of the integrity and professionalism of our staff, and the exemplary 

leadership shown by those within the Sheriff's Department who brought this case to light.  I 

know we will continue to provide the highest quality public safety service to the County of San 

Diego. 
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